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Docket No. 99901263

Mr. Steven W. Andrews
Quality Assurance Manager
Consolidated Power Supply Company
3556 Mary Taylor Road
Birmingham, Alabama 35235

Dear Mr. Andrews:

SUBJECT: EVALUATION AND CONCLUSION REGARDING THE REPLY TO THE NOTICE OF
NONCONFORMANCE (NRC INSPECTION REPORT NO. 99901263/93-01)

I am responding to Consolidated Power Supply Company's (CPS's) March 4, 1994,
reply to the Notice of Nonconformance that was issued by the U.S. Nuclear
Regulatory Commission (NRC) on February 10, 1994, following an NRC inspection
of CPS's facility in Birmingham, Alabama.

,

The Notice of Nanconnforman e ide:ntified certain CPS activities which failed
to comply with the requirements of Appendix B to Part 50 of the Code of
Federal Reoulations (10 CFR). Your reply to the hetice of Nonconformance and
corrective action taken were determined to be adequate for all the
nonconformances identified.

We will review the implementation of your corrective action to prevent
recurrence, as described in your reply to the Notice of Nonconformance, during
a future inspection to ensure that full compliance to 10 CFR Part 50 has been
achieved and will be maintained.

In accordance with Section 2.790 of 10 CFR, " Rules of Practice," a copy of
this letter will be placed in the NRC's Public Document Room.

If you have any questions concerning this inspection and this reply, we will
be glad to discuss them with you.

Sincerely,

Leif J. Norrholm, Chief
Vendor Inspection Branch
Division of Reactor Inspection

and Licensee Performance
Office of Nuclear Reactor Regulation
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March 28, 1994

Docket No. 99901263

Mr. Steven W. Andrews
Quality Assurance Manager
Consolidated Power Supply Company
3556 Mary Taylor Road
Birmingham, Alabama 35235

Dear Mr. Andrews:

SUBJECT: EVALUATION AND CONCLUSION REGARDING THE REPl/I TO THE NOTICE OF
NONCONFORMANCE (NRC INSPECTION REPORT NO. 99901263/93-01)

I am responding to Consolidated Power Supply Company's (CPS's) March 4,1994,
reply to the Notice of Nonconformance that was issued by the U.S. Nuclear
Regulatory Commission (NRC) on February 10, 1994, following an NRC inspection
of CPS's facility in Birmingham, Alabama. ,

The Notice of Nonconnformance identified certain CPS activities which failed
to comply with the requirements of Appendix B to Part 50 of the Code of
Federal Reaulations (10 CFR). Your reply to the Notice of Nonconformance and
corrective action taken were determined to be adequate for all the
nonconformances identified.

We will review the implementation of your corrective action to prevent
recurrence, as described in your reply to the Notice of Nonconformance, during
a future inspection to ensure that full compliance to 10 CFR Part 50 has been
achieved and will be maintained.

In accordance with Section 2.790 of 10 CFR, " Rules of Practice," a copy of
this letter will be placed in the NRC's Public Document Room.

If you have any questions concerning this inspection and this reply, we will
be glad to discuss them with you.

Sincerely,

.

Leif J No holm, Chief
Vendor Inspection Branch
Division of Reactor Inspection j

and Licensee Performance
Office of Nuclear Reactor Regulation


